
Cascade Public Schools 

K2-Kindergarten and 

K1-Early Kindergarten 

Round-up 
10:00-11:00 am, April 13, 2023  

                            In the Commons 

 

● We are looking for families with students who will be eligible for 

K2-Kindergarten (must be 5 years old by September 10th, 

2023) or K1-Early Kindergarten (must be 4 years old by 

September 10th, 2023) 

● Learn about our flexible full-day programs for Early 

Kindergarten. 

● Prospective students will listen to a story, do an activity, and 

have a snack. 

● Parents will have the opportunity to pre-register their child. 

● New student families, please bring your child’s birth certificate 

and current immunization record when registering. 

 

See You There! 

 


